Tell State Lawmakers:

Attacks on Union Members are

Attacks on All Working People

ANERICAN
FEDERATION
OF SCAPEGONTS -

Legislators will be hearing testimony on
numerous additional proposals to strip
public employees of their collective
bargaining rights. Social justice activists,
faith leaders and labor advocates are
coming together with union members
to resist attempts to silence the voices
of all working people:

WHEN: Friday, March 24t beginning at 10:00AM:
10:30 - 11:30AM: public hearing testimony in Room 2-C, meet legislators;
11:30AM: D.U.E. Justice Coalition press conference;
12:00 - 4:30PM: public hearing testimony in Room 2-C, meet legislators;
5:00PM: public service employees rally (outside, at Minuteman Park); &

5:30 - Late Evening: public hearing testimony in Room 2-C, meet legislators.

WHERE: The Legislative Office Building (LOB), located next to the State
Capitol in Hartford at 300 Capitol Avenue (contact your local union
leadership for possible bus transportation).

HOW: Sign-up to participate at http://bit.ly/Mar24Hearing, send
email to TMerisotis@aftct.org or call 860/257-9782.

Wear your AFT tee-shirt to show we’re “all in” to fight forward to
protect and preserve Connecticut’s quality of life for all our
communities.
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